Office of the Attorney General

Paul Stichbury

By email: paulstichbury@gmail.com

11 SEP 2613

Dear Mr Stichbury
TURITEA WIND FARM
| refer to your email dated 27 August 2013.

The appointment of Judge Kenderdine to chair the board of inquiry into the Turitea
Wind Farm proposal was valid, and was not affected by her subsequent
retirement.

I understand that you have also been in correspondence with the Hon Amy Adams
on this issue. | do not propose to engage in further correspondence on it.

Yours sincerely

Hon Christopher Finlayson
Attorney-General
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